
 NOVEMBER 2019 

D I S T R I C T  S C H O O L  B O A RD  O F  N I A G A R A 

 QUAKER ROAD NEWSLETTER  

Does your child use DREAMBOX???   Research shows that fluency in math improves 
with weekly use of this program.  Our EQAO scores also reflect a    positive co-relation 
between use of Dreambox and positive math scores.  Please have them do this as part 
of their homework routine.  Dreambox is available for students in grades 1-6.   
 
Our Intermediate Volleyball teams showed great improvement as the season went on 
and more importantly learned what TEAMWORK is all about.   
 
CASH ON LINEðif you need assistance registering or using this, please call the office. 
Weôll be happy to help.   
 
Looking into November, we have a few events coming up.  Please check the calendar 
and upcoming events.   Our Remembrance Day Ceremony will take place on Monday, 
November 11th beginning at 10:45 am .  The public are welcome to attend.  We are ex-
cited to have our CAF£ leadership team begin to install inspirational messages on our 
common space walls.  We are continuing to focus on perseverance to task, thinking 
skills to address a problem and building a positive community as part of our School Im-
provement Plan. 
 
School Council elected Ms. Saganski as our Chair again this year.  Thank you for taking 
on this important role.  We are in the process of creating a survey to share with families 
about their thoughts and suggestions for a Naturalized play ground area in our back 
yard.  Please take a moment to complete it when you receive the link.   Please let the 
office know if you are NOT receiving weekly email messages with school updates.  They 
are usually posted either Sunday afternoon or Monday some time.  We are also adding a 
special lunch dayðSUB day on November 22nd.  Look for the notice from Cash On 
Line.   
 
Our INTERMEDIATE division is really working hard to raise funds to cover the cost of 
their trip to Montreal.   Special days are being planned and they are getting ready to sell 
Poinsettias too, so look for an order form coming home soon.   
 
 
Thank you, Mrs. Niznik, Principal 
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Please make sure your child has 
the correct clothes for the 
weather and the season.  Also 
encourage your child to continue 
wearing the appropriate clothing 
they arrived at school wearing.  
Students will be going outside at 
all fitness breaks unless the 
weather is extremely cold or 
miserably wet.  Please avoid all 
clothing with dangling cords as 
we recognize dangling cords 
could become a safety hazard,  
especially on the climbing 
equipment. 
 

On Monday, November 11th, 
at 10:45 am, Quaker Road 
Public School will hold its 
annual Remembrance Day 
Assembly in our gymnasium. . 
Parents are always welcome 
to attend the assembly.  

TERRY FOX  RECOGNITION  

Our school was presented a 20 year participation 
banner which we will proudly display.  This year we 
raised $3,196.09, our highest amount ever!   Over the 
20 year span, the Quaker community has raised   

$28,956.13 Congratulations and we know youõll 
continue itsõ support in the future.   

Quaker Road will be having our first Sub Day on Friday, November 22nd.  6 inch Ham, Turkey and 
Veggie subs will be available on School Cash on Line for $5.00.  For those students who need a paper 
copy, please ask your child to come to the office to get one. 
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When your child is going to be 

absent or late, please report the 

absence using the School Messenger 

app.  https://go.schoolmessenger.ca 

or call the toll -free number 1 -888-

606-5567.   

 

Thank you for your continued 

support.  

Morning Supervision   

Supervision on the playground begins at 8:45 a.m. each morning. To ensure safety, 

thank you for ensuring that   students do not arrive prior to this time. 



Celebration Certificate Recipients for September and October.       

Mrs. Bernard  ................................ ...........  .Ira C.,Nikki H., Kingston C.,William S.  

Mrs. Shannon ................................ ..........  .Grace P., Alex R., Carmen N.,Brynn W.  

Mrs. Longo  ................................ .........................  .Jude N., Danielle S., Cricket G.  

Mrs. Toews-Peplinski  ......................  Dexter F., Olivia W., Michelle S., Rececca L.  

Mrs. Secord/Mrs. Gula  ......................... William R., Bryson T., Shoni C., Turner K.  

Mrs. Smalley  ................................ ..............  Derek L., Hannam F., Kieran B., Vy N.  

Miss Fulford  ................................ ....... .Jeremiah M., Jimin K., Hudson H., Sierra B. 

Mrs. Mazzuca ................................ ................................ .......  Lincoln K., Callum B.  

Ms. Marchionda  ................................ ................................ .......................  .Elliot S. 

Mr. Niven  ................................ ................................ ...........  Emily W., Michael M.  

Mr. McLean  ................................ ................................ ..........  Joseph D., Sophie K. 

Mr. Gaspich  ................................ ................................ ...............  Korbin G., Jase P. 

Mrs. Dennis  éééééééééééééRizu M., Elijah G., Brody Y., Grayson R. 

Mrs. Cicci  ééééééééééééééééééHendrik S., Avery S., Chloe F. 

Milk Prize Winners:  

 

Eden H.  

Danielle S.  

Logan D.  

Jad T.  



CROSS COUNTRY 

 

A big congratulations to the Quaker Road Cross Country team who practiced consistently and competed in a 

race at Memorial Park in Welland.  The following students were members of this yearõs team: 

 

Marcus R., Rhianna C., Abigail G., Salvatore M., Michelle S., Coral S., Shoni C., Lincoln C., 

Zainab S., Dylan D., Nevaeh G., Jihoo K., Kieran B., Landon C., Carson D., Jinyoung P., Parker 

K., Dylan S., Gabriel C., Dexter F., Emily L., Lily S., Mahipal S., Olivia W., Seongwon C., 

Shaelynn M., Charles B.,  Jackson G-T., Jordan H., Jorjia O., Isabella C., Beckett F., Nico C., 

Caden P., Noah W., Callum B., Denton H., Nate P., Zachary F., Lucas W., Teagan B., Easton F., 

Luca C., Owen W.  



CROSS COUNTRY 

On Tuesday October 15th, 7 of these runners competed in the DSBN Cross Country meet held at Fireman's 
Park in Niagara Falls.  This is a race against the top runners in the entire DSBN and each race had approxi-
mately 96 runners competing!  A big congratulations to the following students who made it this far: 

Jordan -14th  Carson -51st Nate -19th  Zach -24th  Denton -29th  Easton -19th  Callum -57th  


